
August 29, 2007

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-07-0135 - STATUS OF STAFF
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY/INFORMATION MANAGEMENT
AND BUSINESS PROCESS ACTIVITIES IN PREPARATION
FOR THE HLW REPOSITORY PROCEEDINGS

The Commission has approved the staff’s request to discontinue the semi-annual status reports
on the High-Level Waste Meta-System now that it is fully operational.  The staff should have a
low threshold for informing the Commission should any issues or unexpected complications
arise in this area in the future.
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